
THE LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS OF DARKE COUNTY – AUGUST 2011 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dues are due by 

July 1; do you still 

owe yours? 

Please remit to: 

Marie Boas 

102 Stonecress Ct. 

Greenville, OH 

45331 

548-9172 

$55.00 per person 

 

BOARD 

MEETINGS 

Usually held the 

first Tuesday 

evening of the 

month at 5:30 

p.m. on the 

third floor of 

the Greenville 

Public Library.  

Upcoming: 

Sept. 6, 2011 

Don’t Forget! 
   Membership Party 

Date: Thursday, August 11, 2010 
Time: 7:00 P.M.  

 
 

The Chestnut Center 
Brethren’s Retirement Community 

Greenville, OH 
 

 

               TThhee  VVootteerr 

 

Join us for a night of fun and information about the League of Women 
Voters.  Jan Boyer and Rebecca Reier will tell us all about their experiences 
with the new voting audit procedure that involves League volunteers.   
 
We are asking every league member to bring a friend. League members that 
want a formal invitation sent to their friends should call or email Shirla Neff, 
our membership chair, with the names and addresses of the guests.  Shirla’s 
phone number is (937) 548-5378 and her email address is 
sndnfl@hotmail.com.   
 
Please set aside this evening in your schedule for some well deserved 
relaxation and conversation with friends.  RSVP to Shirla. 
 

mailto:sndnfl@hotmail.com


TENTATIVE CALENDAR FOR 2011-2012 YEAR 
 

SEPTEMBER 
 

House Tour 
September 25th 

 
 

OCTOBER 
Pros & Cons of SB 5 

October 3rd 
 

Candidates Night 
October 24th 

NOVEMBER 
 
 

DECEMBER 
 

Christmas Party 

JANUARY 
 

Program 
Planning 

 
 
 

FEBRUARY 
 
 

MARCH 
 

Ethics in Public Office 

APRIL 
 
 

MAY 
 

Annual Meeting 

JUNE 
 
 

JULY AUGUST 
 

Membership Party 
 
 
 
 

 

Any suggestions for programs/issues that you would like our local league to explore?  Now is 
the time for planning our calendar for the coming year.  We are also open to suggestions for 
fundraising this year.  Please come and bring your ideas—we’d love to hear them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Fall Fundraiser -- 
League of Women Voters House Tour is Back! 
Sunday, September 25, 2011 
 
Diane Johnson has been working diligently acquiring houses for a 
tour this year.  Two of the four have committed and we hope to hear 
from the other two by the time of our Membership meeting.   
 
The two houses that have been established are: 
 
Nathan and Erin Miley 
6115 Palestine-Union City Road 
Greenville, OH 
 
And  
 
Gloria and Donald Rich 
19 Parkdale 
Arcanum, OH   
 
We will be asking for volunteers to “man” these houses on the day of 
the tour, so don’t forget to mark your calendars for Sunday, 
September 25, 2011.  The tour will take place between 1:00 and 5:00 
p.m.  Tickets will be $7 in advance and $10 at the door. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



LWV of Darke County 
P.O. Box 745 
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